WASHINGTON
COUNTY,
OREGON

June 26, 1992

Mr. Leon Laptook

Washington County Community Action Organization
451 S. First Avenue, Suite 700 '
Hillsboro, OR 97123

Dear Leon:

I shared your ‘Housing DisCriﬁination History Project‘proposal
with the Northwest Association of Community Development Managers
at their annual meeting last Friday, June 19, 1992.

Those in attendance appeared to be interested and receptive.
They are willing to discuss their level of participation but will
rely upon your taking the initiative to call them sometime in the
near future.

The Washington State representatives suggested you access the
Community Action Network in their state to see if your proposal
might not be replicated, and presumably supported, by donations
from the the CDBG entitlements. One of the CAP contact people
mentioned at our meeting was Larry Eyer of Kitsop County, 1201
Park Avenue, Bremerton, WA 98310.

Washington County will make a contribution to the project via
the 1992/93 budget for Housing Services. The award will be made
contingent upon WCCAO’s ability to secure the full thirty
thousand ($30,000) projected as the project budget, and cannot be
used to fund activities at a lesser level nor for any other
portion of the housing services budget.

To trigger such a transaction please submit a budget revision
for project 4301 any time after July 1, 1992 indicating therein
the appropriate line item to be increased and for what purpose.

I hope all the pieces come together. Good Luck!

Sincerely,

. March, Program Manager
Office of Community Development

HJIJM: ec
cc: J. Ness

Office of Community Development
155 North First Avenue, Suite 170 Hillsboro, Oregon 97124 Phone: (503) 648-8814



